
ADDLESHAW 
GODDARD’S 
LEGAL ACCESS 
WEEK

12-16 FEBRUARY 2024

If you’re considering a career in law and currently in 
S5 or S6, we invite you to apply for a week of online 
sessions to learn more about the legal sector with 
international law firm Addleshaw Goddard.

During the week, you’ll learn more about the routes into 
the profession, develop your employability skills and meet 
colleagues across the business.

Please find the 
application form 
and eligibility 
criteria using the 
QR code.

READY TO KICKSTART  
YOUR CAREER? 

Apply before  
Monday 22nd January.


